The ROYAL HOSPITALS

Litigation Management Office, First Floor, East Wing - RVH

Our Ref: A.49/02/25/J

(May 2003

Mr J L Leckey H M Coroner Coroner's Office Courthouse Old Townhall Building 80 Victoria Street BELFAST BT1 3FA

Dear J.

Lucy Crawford (deceased) DOB: 05/11/98 Re:

Thank you for your letter of 28th April 2003. I have ascertained that Dr O'Hara is unlikely to return to work before June 2003 but consideration is being given to the possibility of early retirement on medical grounds. In view of this uncertainty I have asked Dr Thornton to pick up the case at your request.

I will circulate Dr Sumner's report to Drs Hanrahan and Crean as requested.

Yours sincerely

A P Walby FRCS Ed Associate Medical Director

2/5/03 /al

013-053e-293



The Royal Victoria Hospital